
 

        

 

 

 

ST CHAD’S PATCHWAY CE VC PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 
Headteacher: Mrs S Jenkins 

Tel: 01454 866523                

E-Mail:  admin@stchadsprimaryschool.co.uk 

Website: http://www.stchadsprimaryschool.co.uk/ 

Twitter: @StChadsPrimSch  

 

Cranham Drive  

Patchway  

South Glos 

BS34 6AQ 

    Monday 14th March 2022 

 
Dynamos Cricket 

 

Dear Parents / Carers,  
  

We are working alongside the Gloucestershire Cricket Foundation to offer children at St Chad’s 

the opportunity to access ‘Dynamos Cricket’ as an after-school club this summer. 

  

This offer is aimed at 8 to 11-year-olds (Year 4, 5 and 6). If your child/ children are already 

attending Dynamos at a local club, please continue to do so. This opportunity is targeting children 

who wouldn’t be able to attend a club session. 

  

Dynamos Cricket is a great programme that is tailored for 8- to 11-year-olds. More information 

about Dynamos Cricket can be found here- Dynamos Cricket - Gloucestershire Cricket 

Foundation 

  

The total cost for the 8-week programme that includes a personalised T-shirt that will be delivered 

to your home address is £40. All information including dates, times ETC can be found 

here-  ClubSpark / Dynamos / Course. This specific opportunity is only available for pupils at St 

Chad’s. 

  

Please note, the maximum number of children for this programme is 24, it will be first come, first 

served. 

  

If you have any questions, please contact Chris Munden, his contact information is on the link 

above, or speak to me at school. 

  

Kind Regards 

 

James Ridd 

 

Deputy Headteacher 
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